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Contacts 

If you require clarification of any of the matters discussed in this letter you should 
contact the department's Freedom of Information Unit on (02) 6289 1666 or at 
FOI@health.gov .au. 

Yours sincerely 

Hope Peisley 
Assistant Secretary 
Program, Policy and ATAGI Branch 

2� July 2021












